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February 3, 2017 

 

From: Craig W. Snyder, Assistant Chief 

 

RE: La Crosse Fire Department Storage Building 

 

 

 The La Crosse Fire Department is planning to construct a new storage building on the property 

located at 1710 Losey Boulevard/2300 Green Bay Street. The property is currently the location of Fire 

Station 3 (1710 Losey Blvd) and a large parking lot (2300 Green Bay St.). The proposed storage 

building will be constructed in the south area of the parking lot. The property currently is zoned as 2 

separate parcels listed as 17-50091-30 and17-50091-50, with a portion of Fire Station 3 overlapping 

onto parcel 17-50091-40 (2310 Green Bay St.). The La Crosse Fire Department is proposing to combine 

parcels 17-50091-30 and 17-50091-50 so that the fire station and the new storage building will be on 

one parcel. The north portion of Fire Station 3 currently overlaps into parcel 17-50091-40 which 

currently houses City Well Station 12, which is an inactive well. The La Crosse Fire Department is 

proposing to move the lot line separating Fire Station 3 and Well Station 12 to the north so that Fire 

Station 3 will no longer cross over the existing lot line. The process of surveying the lot line will be 

completed by the City of La Crosse Engineer Department.  

 


